MINISTRY OF INTERNAL AFFAIRS OF THE
REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA

No. 18/4D6 from LY. 0. 2025

Dear Minister,

The Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Republic of Moldova presents its
greetings and warmest compliments on the occasion of the Independence Day of the
Republic of Estonia.

Using this oportunity, I would like to extend my congratulations, on behalf
of the Moldovan people, wishing well-being, progress, peace and prosperity to you
and to your nation.

[ firmly believe that the good partnership we share, will be further
strengthened and enhanced, to the advantage of our nations. We certainly hope to
have a fruitful cooperation in the future, in order to ensure the security and welfare
of our citizens.

The Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Republic of Moldova avails itself of
this opportunity to assure its highest consideration and esteem.

Yours sincerely, @/ﬂé

Daniella MISAIL-NICHITIN
Minister

Mr. Lauri LAANEMETS
Minister of the Interior of the Republic of Estonia



